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Oracle of Visions
Stunningly illustrated set of oracle cards that deliver powerful messages of love, healing and
protection to a new generation. From the author of The Oracle Tarot, Magical Spell Cards and White
Magic. As Above, So Below CD also available.

Ceccoli Oracle

Golden Tarot
Hailed as divine messengers, angels offer help with healing, protection, abundance, and personal
guidance. This angel-inspired deck will transport you to a higher dimension where celestial creatures
rule with love, strength, and wisdom. Publisher Review: The Tarot of the Angels really surprised me. I
love when a deck surprises me. I'm not sure what, exactly, I was expecting, but the title and the rather
laid-back art did not prepare me for this thought-provoking guide and useful divination deck. Using the
structure and inspiration of the traditional Rider-Waite-Smith deck, the Tarot of the Angels does
something most clones don't accomplish—it adds something to the images that enhance the original
meanings. This deck takes the RWS as a starting place and then takes us on a slightly different journey.
We see angels, both good and evil, playing different roles. We see how we interact (sometimes
Page 1/13

How To Download eBook Beautiful Creatures Tarot Second Edition
unknowingly) with angels or how we channel them asread more.

Fin de Sicle Kipper
Embrace the night as you succumb to visions of blood-red roses and feel the impassioned rhythms of your
feverishly pounding heart. The Vampyre legend is rooted in darkness and seduction, yet its eternal
message is one of spiritual hunger—to taste the Divine. Featuring Ian Daniels' richly evocative Gothicstyle artwork, this hauntingly romantic deck is a tool for spiritual awakening. With it, you can plumb
the depths of your inner shadows and emerge in the radiant light of truth. Inspired by the Rider-Waite
structure, the deck shows the Fool, Priestess, and other traditional figures, while the suits bear
unique names that call forth the mysterious and macabre: Scepters, Grails, Knives, and Skulls. The
companion book provides detailed card meanings, creative exercises, original spreads, and instructions
for creating your own Vampyre character. Includes a 78-card deck and a 312-page book.

The Golden Tarot
A renowned artist captures the vibrancy and grace of faeries, elves, sprites, and nymphs in their lush
gardens, offering beginners an introduction to the tarot and the major and minor arcana, with sample
readings and a quick reference guide to the cards.

Spiritsong Tarot

Jasmine Becket-Griffith Coloring Book
Ciro Marchetti has situated the traditional German fortune telling deck at the turn of the 19th century
in Victorian England. In this expanded gilt deck with three additional cards, rich images tell the
stories of the workers as well as the wealthy during the Industrial Revolution. Using augmented reality,
via the Aurasma application, Ciro has brought the Fin de Sicle cards to life in stunning, new ways.
Guidebook with interpretations by three expert contributors. Includes 39 cards.

Oracle of the Radiant Sun
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First published in 1995. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.

The Light Seer's Tarot
With beautiful illustrations by a renowned artist, this book and card boxed set, presented shrinkwrapped
in a magnetic box, offers a totally unique Tarot experienceRepresenting our archetypal aspects as part
human and part animal, this Tarot explores the fundamental types of people and life situations
entrenched in the collective psyche of all people. The humanistic qualities of the Major Arcana may also
symbolically represent our emotional and spiritual development from the newborn infant to adult, while
the animalistic side could be said to mirror our inherent primordial strengths and weaknesses. The card
artwork blends 15th Century Tudor and Elizabethan-inspired costume styles with a classical late Baroque,
Victorian, and French theme with a touch of the Romany Gypsy. A beautifully packaged unique Tarot set,
each card is gilded with gold and a rich deep burgundy box interior makes this a great gift for any
Tarot reader or fan. Features 80 cards and a guidebook.

Jasmine Becket-Griffith: PORTFOLIO THREE

Lowbrow Tarot
The Oracle of the Radiant Sun is a unique system of 84 beautifully illustrated cards in seven suits that
describe the meaning of the Sun and six fastest-moving planets as they move through the 12 houses and
the 12 signs of astrology. Using the cards is quick, easy and fun, and enables you to make accurate
daily, weekly and yearly astrological readings to answer any question. The depth of the interpretation
ranges from answers to everyday questions using just the key words provided, to professional in-depth
psychological readings. Just as astrology can span just-for-fun star sign columns to the discovery of
our inner selves, so can Oracle of the Radiant Sun.

Gilded Reverie Expanded Edition
This charismatic set of forty-five oracle cards and an in-depth guidebook provides teens with the power
to change their lives. Seeking both to empower and entertain, bestselling Australian author Lucy
Cavendish joins forces with world-renowned fantasy artist Jasmine Becket-Griffith to craft popular
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oracle cards that specifically address today’s independent teens. Misfits, mystics, seekers, and
wanderers alike will delve into the forty-five beautifully illustrated cards, each with its own guiding
message, from developing your inner strength, intuition, or simply finding happiness with oneself.
Within the wide-eyed wonder of Oracle of Shadows and Light, readers will encounter grumpy fairies, sassy
witches, cheeky ghosts, and brazen beings, all acting as the magickal messengers of mysterious dreams.
Honest, quirky, and haunting, these shadowy-sweet strangelings appear within the in-depth guidebook,
offering with step-by-step instructions for powerful, accurate, healing readings that can shape the
seeker’s day, year, and future.

Myths & Mermaids Oracle of the Water
Angels' spiritual influence over human experience is beautifully portrayed in this gilt-edge deck
through classic-inspired artwork. The 184-page illustrated guidebook features in-depth descriptions,
symbolism and angelic messages. In addition to the 78 tarot cards, two reference cards are included in
this glorious set presented in a deluxe box with gold foil accents.

Tarot of the Angels
Gilded Reverie Lenormand showcases the digital talents of Ciro Marchetti with captivating imagery on 47
gilt-edge cards.This Expanded Edition deck features eight special supplemental cards, including four
that have not been previously published.The extra cards are: Time, Bridges, Dice, Mask, Well, Compass,
Labyrinth, and Magnifying Glass. For this deck Ciro also provides an extra Man, Lady, and Owl card to
enhance Lenormand readings.The 80-page guidebook provides expert instruction by Lee Bursten, Donnaleigh
de LaRose and others for reading with this 47-card deck.

Gaian Tarot
This book contains the most complete history of the South Vietnamese Air Force that surviving records
and accounts can convey. In many ways, this is an American story; since VNAF was organized, trained,
equipped, and attained its maximum strength under the tutelage of the US military. In view of numbers of
aircraft, the South Vietnamese Air Force emerged as the fourth largest Air Force in the world-behind
Communist China, the United States, and the Soviet Union. This is not a political history of the Vietnam
War; rather it is the story of the transition of the VNAF from an under-trained and ill-equipped French
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Air Force auxiliary unit to a size during its 20-year life span, so large that it was almost incapable
of sustaining itself with sufficient numbers of trained personnel and support materials. This is an updated version of the book by this same name and author published in 1988, which now features an
abundance of color photographs and new incites of the air forces role in that war that have settled with
time.

Holistic Tarot

Research and the Teacher
With the Magical Unicorns Oracle Cards deck, you can receive messages and guidance related to your
present life, your future, and your spiritual path. Suitable for adults and children of all ages, each
card features a beautiful unicorn painting and a life-affirming message. The enclosed easy-to-follow
guidebook allows you to instantly give accurate readings to yourself and others. Let these cards by
Doreen Virtue, the creator of the Healing with the Angels Oracle Cards deck as well as many others, take
you to the magical and enchanting world of the unicorns.

Forever Strange
Inspired by the rich pattern and naive style of the ancient Italian tarot cards, this exquisite deck
brings in all the archetypal symbols of the tarotâ€”so when you learn to read cards with The Golden
Tarot, youâ€™ll not only be reading your own cards confidently, but be able to interpret many other
decks, too. From the figure-eight to the crayfish, the pomegranate to the tower, and the planets of
astrology, hereâ€™s where you begin to decode ancient symbols for future prediction, insight, and
affirmation in your daily life.

Strangeling

The Fantastic Menagerie Tarot
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Mystic Faerie Tarot

The Alchemical Visions Tarot
Gaia (Mother Nature) is the primal Greek goddess said by ancients to have given birth to the sky, sea,
mountains, and all of creation. This beautiful 78 contemporary and mythical Tarot set with accompanying
spiritual guide have a focus for the healing of the earth and of the self. The Major Arcana cards
represent 22 soul lessons and archetypes that grew out of the religious and mystical worldview of
Renaissance Europe. The Minors illustrate elements, numbers, and people. Interpretations include
uprights and reverse divinatory meanings, themes, exercises, symbolism, journal questions, affirmations,
and ten spreads. Sometimes the cards illustrate part of the world we live in, sometimes they show the
realms of spirit, and sometimes they inhabit the borderlines between the two. Gaian spirituality
understands that humans, plants, animals, stones, and stars are all inextricably linked--when one strand
is pulled, the entire web is affected. Especially intended for those who practice earth-centered
spirituality. AUTHOR: Joanna Powell Colbert is an artist, teacher, and convener of circles, named by
SageWoman magazine as one of the Wisdom Keepers of the Goddess Spirituality movement. The Gaian Tarot
combines her love of symbolic, archetypal art with the mysteries of the natural world. 78 cards

The Tarot of Prague
Discover the elegant beauty and mystical wisdom of Wisdom of the Shapeshifters. The insightful,
courageous, and gorgeous art contained within will help you live a loving and enlightened life that is
practical, spiritual, and positive. A perfect gift for anybody whose journey is taking them toward love,
trust, and destiny.

Oracle of the Dragonfae
This Spiritsong deck is a melding of two traditions of divination: one in which animals are seen as
guides between our world and the spirit world, and one that uses 78 cards as a tool to connect with our
highest self. Each animal was specifically selected based upon Shamanic and Native American symbolism,
merging each animal's unique power with classic tarot practices. For example, the Spiritsong animal,
Raven, has attributes such as 'creation' that parallels some of the same symbolic tarot attributes of
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the traditional Magician card, which is why the Raven is the animal representing that card. The
Spiritsong Tarot structure is based on the traditional tarot, containing the 22 Majors, the 56 Minors,
and four suits: Acorns for Wands/Fire; Feathers for Swords/Air; Shells for Cups/Water; and Crystals for
Pentacles/Earth.

The Mary-El Tarot
This striking collection of forty-five illustrated cards and an in-depth guidebook entertain and empower
with sage advice. The wisdom of magickal familiars—once the companions of shamans, witches, wizards, and
wise ones—is now directly accessible in this deck of forty-five cards and comprehensive guidebook. These
mystical allies possess the hidden knowledge of shapeshifting, camouflage, invisibility, and
metamorphosis. They are ready to share their very honest, truly instinctual guidance for personal and
planetary times of transition. These trustworthy companions will lend you their courage, point out new
paths, help you make fresh discoveries, spark your creativity, inspire you with encouragement, and teach
you to develop abilities to adapt and change—not only for survival, but to thrive and find peace, joy,
accomplishment, and satisfaction in a changing world. With a 176-page guidebook by Lucy Cavendish
revealing the history, legends, lore, and magick of the shapeshifters—including practical spreads for
accurate readings—and 45 colorful cards featuring stunning art by Jasmine Becket-Griffith, the Oracle of
the Shapeshifters is truly a unique and empowering deck.

Tarot Made Simple
An exquisite exploration of the dark, self-transformative power of the tarot archetypes from a worldrenowned artist and tarot enthusiast This is tarot deck and book that will help you plumb the depths of
your soul, expose the powerful even frightening aspects of the human psyche, and teach you to cultivate
self-realization. Arthur Taussig, the creator of the Alchemical Visions Tarot, is a renowned artist and
polymath: a physicist, photographer, filmmaker, and musician whose artwork has been exhibited in 300
exhibitions worldwide. His complex imagery explores the theme of the Hero's Journey throughout the major
and minor arcana and reveals often overlooked psychological implications of many of the tarot
archetypes. Each card is presented as a key to cultivating self-awareness and self-realization. While
the Alchemical Visions Tarot falls in the tradition of the Waite and Marseilles decks, it moves past
preconceived notions of race of and gender. It is a deck that all serious tarot enthusiasts and
spiritual seekers will want to explore for themselves.
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Oracle of the Shapeshifters
Designed for beginning as well as experienced tarot readers, Holistic Tarot offers a fresh and easy-tofollow approach to the use of the tarot deck for tapping into subconscious knowledge and creativity. The
tarot deck has been used as a divination tool for more than two centuries; while the tarot is still most
commonly thought of as "fortune telling," the true power of the tarot lies in its ability to channel a
clear path for our deep intuition to shine through. Consulting the tarot can help clear creativity
blockages, clarify ambitions, work through complex decisions, and make sense of emotions and
relationships. Whether used for simple decision-making or an understanding of your life's purpose,
learning tarot can be an indispensible tool for being more mindful of the factors that can assist or
weaken your efforts toward success. In Holistic Tarot, author Benebell Wen provides a complete guide to
using the tarot to foster personal development. Wen gives a comprehensive overview of the history of the
tarot and a wide array of theories on its use (including its relationship to Jungian archetypal
psychology and traditional Chinese divination practices) before digging deeply into one of the bestknown tarot systems, the Rider-Waite-Smith. Beginners will find a complete guide to working with the
tarot, including choosing and caring for a deck, how best to learn and remember the attributes of the
major and minor arcana, the interpretation of cards and spreads, the role of meditation in a tarot
practice, and how to use the tarot for improving relationships, professional development, and personal
resilience. More advanced practitioners will appreciate nuanced theoretical discussions of the tarot as
well as practical advice about reading others' tarot cards and setting up a practice. Containing over
500 illustrations and detailed information on each card as well as numerous spreads, Holistic Tarot is a
complete compendium of tarot study that every practitioner should have in his or her library. “A modern
alchemical achievement.”—Barbara Moore, author of Tarot Spreads “Will become one of the jewels in the
crown of tarot literature.” —Anthony Louis, MD, author of Tarot Beyond the Basics “A tarot
classic.”—Sasha Graham, author of Tarot Diva “A magnificent, intelligent, comprehensive overview and
innerview of the Rider Waite Smith system of tarot! This is the only guide you need to have. Bravo!”
—James Wanless, PhD, author of Voyager Tarot “A huge accomplishment … likely to become the essential
guidebook for serious students of the tarot.”— Joan Bunning, author of Learning the Tarot “No tarot
enthusiast should be without this book!”—Chic and Tabatha Cicero, authors of The Golden Dawn Magical
Tarot “Arguably the most comprehensive guide to tarot on the market today. It's also innovative: it
deftly combines Eastern mysticism with Western metaphysics. It's an impressive tome that presents a
wholly modern, rational approach to tarot practice while preserving notable elements of
tradition."—Corrine Kenner, author of Tarot and Astrology From the Trade Paperback edition.
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Wisdom of the Shapeshifters
Lush Victorian influenced images provide unique perspectives for insightful divination and meditation.

The Moon Oracle
Kunstvoll zusammengestellte Collagen aus der mittelalterlichen und der Renaissance-Kunst und die
prächtige Ausgabe mit Goldschnitt in einer wunderschönen Geschenkbox machen dieses Deck zu einem
ästhetischen Hochgenuß.

The Bohemian Animal Tarot
For the past two decades, fantasy artist Jasmine Becket-Griffith has entranced a worldwide audience with
her pop-surrealist acrylic paintings. Exploring themes of magic, mystery, and historical reference,
infused with gothic melancholy, her original characters always evoke a sense of wonder and visceral
human connection with their trademark large expressive eyes. This volume is an expansive monograph of
full color fine art reproductions of Jasmine's recent paintings, and serves as an heirloom tome for
lifelong collectors, while at the same time providing an exciting introduction to new fans. Featuring
background descriptions and artistic insights from Jasmine herself, the artworks are also accompanied by
the poetry and short stories of Amber Logan and Kachina Mickeletto--the artist's sisters--and author
Matthew David Becket, revealing the inspiration behind some of the artist's most well-loved images.

Flying Dragons
For the past 15 years, fantasy artist Jasmine Becket-Griffith has captivated a worldwide audience with
her imaginative acrylic paintings. Exploring realms of sparkling whimsy and gothic melancholy, her
original characters evoke an emotional response with their large luminous eyes. This volume contains a
comprehensive compilation of fine colour reproductions of Jasmine’s paintings and serves as a true
treasure for long-time collectors as well as being a very accessible introduction for new fans. In
addition to detailed personal insights from the artist, the artworks are supplemented with the poetry
and short stories of Amber Logan and Kachina Glenn - the artist’s sisters - illuminating the histories
behind some of Jasmine’s most beloved characters.
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Influence of the Angels Tarot
The mystical element of water is associated with both life and death, as a herald of hope and a
harbinger of destruction. Who better, then, to ask for guidance and inspiration than the spirits of
water themselves, the Water Fae? This unique oracle deck collects the wisdom and insight from mermaids,
sprites, nymphs, and more to help us comprehend and embrace the dual nature of water.

Oracle of Shadows and Light
This set comprises a book and pack of cards and is a divinatory system and an introduction to lunar
astrology. It allows the reader to align their life to the fluctuating rhythms of the moon and to make
in-depth, multi-layered readings.

Dreams of Gaia Tarot
Exquisite and powerful, if there is a theme in The Mary-el Tarot, it is one of the alchemy of the soul;
of finding balance, symmetry, mastery of the self, and becoming your own genius. This long-awaited
78-card deck is stunningly illustrated with traditional oil paints and a depth of symbolism found in the
old classics. The accompanying guide, Landscapes of the Abyss, takes the reader through the meanings of
each card via the landscape of the Moon and the High Priestess, through the geometry of the temple and
the Tree of Life, the Merkabah, and the caduceus! Enter a doorway between heaven and earth, between
microcosm and macrocosm, between the world of eternity and infinity. A rare gem suitable for all levels
of tarot experience.

Tarot Illuminati Deck
Learn to place and read tarot quickly with the uniquely designed Tarot Made Simple guide book, featuring
expert advice from Liz Dean. Tarot Made Simple makes learning the art of reading tarot cards
approachable and stimulating. This unique guide book will teach you to lay out tarot spreads and quickly
interpret them for your own daily readings, or longer term readings for friends and family. Formatted
with a unique split-page design, the top pages of this guide present dozens of tarot spreads, ranging
from the classic Celtic Cross to specialized layouts for relationships, money and career, home, and
creativity. The bottom pages include interpretations for each of the 78 cards of the tarot from renowned
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tarot reader, Liz Dean, which you can easily flip through and reference. There's no need to awkwardly
turn pages in several books while you learn to give readings. This beautifully formatted, full-color
guide gives you tarot layouts for every concern, with the ability to read them instantly. Get answers to
your burning questions now, with Tarot Made Simple!

The Tarot of Vampyres
Renowned Tarot artist, Aunia Kahn, showcases 23 Lowbrow Tarot artists who used their creative genius and
unique styles to produce 314 new works of art in the rugged glow of the Lowbrow Art Movement. These new
and original works have been fashioned by accomplished artists: Carrie Ann Baade, Christopher Ulrich,
Edith Lebeau, Cate Rangel, Kris Kuksi, Chris Mars, Christopher Umana, Christopher Conn Askew, Brian M.
Viveros, Claudia Drake, Heather Watts, Molly Crabapple, David Stoupakis, Laurie Lipton, Patrick "Star
27" Deignan, Chet Zar, Jessica Joslin, Danni Shinya Luo, Jennybird Alcantara, Angie Mason, Scott G.
Brooks, Aunia Kahn, and Daniel Martin Diaz. Each artist will offer interpretations for the cards
displayed. Edited and organized by author Russell J. Moon. Artist contact information is included.

Magical Unicorns Oracle Cards
At last, Jasmine Becket-Griffith's most loved paintings are now available as a coloring book!Jasmine has
selected 55 of her favorite characters to create this fantasy art adventure for you to enjoy. Designed
for coloring book fanatics both young and old, there are detailed intricacies for those who love to lose
themselves in meditative detail, and there are broad patches and fun characters for those who like to
take a simpler approach.Each coloring pattern features an enlightening description about the original
painting it is based on, and the individual character depicted, to satisfy the curiosity of the artist's
many fans.

Royo Dark Tarot

The Faerytale Oracle
Karda––the newly illustrated first book in the fantasy/sci-fi series Adalta with technophobic humans on
a living planet, majestic hawk-headed flying horses, a power struggle between brothers, and a plucky
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female hero who must learn to tap into powers she never knew she had––powers that scare her––to save the
place and the people she comes to love. Marta, a sword-swinging girl who rides an incredible flying hawkheaded horse meets Altan, the arrogant young aristocrat in a high-tech-space-girl meets elemental-magicwielder on a lost planet colonized centuries before by refugees from Earth. Secretly sent to the planet
Adalta to assess its resources and trade potential, Marta knows her job. And she knows she can’t get
attached––she’s not staying. Then she meets her Karda, the wondrous flying creature she grows to love.
And Altan, the arrogant aristocrat with strange elemental powers. It can’t be magic, can it? When Altan
rescues her from a blood magician’s murder attempt, suddenly he and Marta can speak telepathically. It
can’t be magic, can it? However hard she fights it, and however often she repeats her mantra, “Don’t get
attached,” she does. Forced to be together they face bandits, treachery, revolt, blood-sex-and-death
magic––and their growing relationship. Then Marta is captured by the blood magician. Will Altan rescue
her? Or will she rescue herself? Author Sherrill Nilson used to raise horses. Now she writes about
flying horses.

Karda
Portfolio Volume Three from me - artist Jasmine Becket-Griffith! A glossy portfolio-style picture book,
this is a very personal book to me - basically I have selected over sixty of the paintings that mean a
lot to me, and I think are my best (as the artist). This features paintings from the years 2009-2010.
All are reproduced beautifully and in full colour. It is 64 full colour pages, a perfect book for fans
of my art, or fans of the gothic, fantasy, big eye, lowbrow and fairy art genre in general. It is
basically a gallery-style book consisting nearly solely of large, stunning images. Almost like buying
over 60 fine art prints, all together in one book! These are all my original acrylic paintings, as can
be seen on my website: www.strangeling.com
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